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MEXICAN LEGAL NEWS 

 
 

Official Announcement from the Mexican Institute of the Industrial 
Property and Important Notice from the National Copyrights Institute 

 
 
 
September 22nd, 2017. 
 
 
Dear clients and friends; 
 
 
We hereby inform you that yesterday was published in the Mexican Official Gazette the Announcement by means 
of which the Mexican Institute of the Industrial Property (“IMPI”) suspends its services due to force majeure 
reasons the 19th, 20th, 21st and 22nd of September, 2017. Likewise, the listed days are declared as non-working 
days. 
  
Furthermore, we also inform you that the National Copyrights Institute (“INDAUTOR”) published in its official 
website an important notice indicating that services for the general public are suspended and are declared as non-
working days the 19th, 20th, 21st and 22nd of September, 2017. 
     
In consequence of the above, during the days comprised in the suspension of services, deadlines will be as well 
suspended. It is expected that IMPI and INDAUTOR resume their services on Monday September 25, 2017.   
  
The foregoing due to the recent force majeure event which affected Mexico City and surrounding areas. 
 
For more information, please contact our experts:  
 
Rupert Hüttler, Partner: 
+ 52 (55) 5258-1038, rhuettler@vwys.com.mx 
 
Marco Tulio Venegas, Partner: 
+ 52 (55) 5258-1034, mtvenegas@vwys.com.mx 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
 

Von Wobeser y Sierra, S.C. 


